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प्रेस ववज्ञप्ति /PRESS RELEASE 

 
SUBURBAN TRAIN TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS IN CHENNAI AREA IS WITHDRAWN 

 

In view of the relaxations of Covid protocols announced by Govt. of Tamil Nadu on 
27.01.2022. it has been decided to withdraw the restrictions in the ticketing 

arrangements for Suburban train services in Chennai region including the extended 
areas of Chennai Suburban w.e.f. 00:00 hrs of 01.02.2022. 
 

Accordingly, double vaccination certificate will no longer be insisted on for issue of 
journey/season tickets. “UTS ON MOBILE” services will also be resumed over 

suburban area including the extended areas of Chennai Suburban. 
 

However, passengers are requested to adhere to all COVID appropriate behavior such 
as social distancing, wearing of face masks and hand hygiene. 
 
 
 
 
           Sd/-   

          ए .एलुमलै/ (A.Elumalai) 

                 जनसंपर्क  अधिर्ारी / Public Relations Officer 
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